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It is hereby notified for the Thesis/Capstone Project/Internship 

students of ICE Department who have registered are hereby 

advised to prepare for pre-defense to be held on 15 May 2024 at 

11:30 am (Lab Room-107) at the DSC campus, DIU. Students 

will deliver a powerpoint presentation based on the development 

(Projects results and outcome) of their work. It is worth 

mentioning that the students have to attend the pre-defense to get 

the approval of the final defense. 
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Asst. Coordination Officer 
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